
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: February 3, 2025 

ITEM TITLE: Theatre / Civic Center Discussion 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Staff has been approached by someone interested in the Falcon Civic Center. We would like to talk with 
the Council about future plans and what that could look like if the City decided to move away from that 
building/location for the offices and facilities that are currently hosted there. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


